
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS
DECEMBER 2024

Council reorganization for 2025:
Kenda Riley, President
Ken Remaly, Vice President
Bill Schellhaas, Secretary
Joe Bleier, Treasurer

2025 envelopes are printed, but delivery date is
unknown.
RIC contribution will be $500 for 2025.
Received one estimate for the livestream & technology
update; awaiting two others.
Lengthy discussion regarding the elevator/atrium
project. Approved moving forward with the project &
requesting additional funding approval from the
congregation.
Mike Horwath indicated that he wishes to step down
from chairing the Property Team. Council expressed
their gratitude for his years of service & welcomes Lou
Dravecz as the new chairperson.
Hopefully, you have all received your letter announcing
the congregation meeting on December 29, 2024 & the
town hall meeting on December 15, 2024 in the nave
immediately following worship. This will be a brief
presentation explaining where we are in the project
process & offer a time for Q & A. 


